

George Street Primary School

"Where Learning Comes Alive"

George Street Hemel Hempstead Herts HP2 5HJ admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

Headteacher: Angela Hughes TEL: 01442 255638 www.georgestreet.herts.sch.uk

19th February 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

Individual and Sibling Photographs – Monday 3rd March 2025

Our school photographer is visiting on the above date to take photographs of all pupils individually, and sibling groups for those parents who request them. Every child will have an individual photograph as long as they attend school on that day. Please ensure they wear full school uniform.

If you wish for your siblings to have their photograph taken together as a group, please complete the form via the link below and return it to school by Thursday 29th February. If we do not receive a form from you on time we will not ask the photographer to take your sibling group. Please note siblings must attend George Street School.

For children in Y5 & 6 taking part in bikeability, please come into school on that day in uniform and bring a change of clothes. Your photos will be taken first.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAlpQLSe5rc9vraiY2aBPjOnbdi7UlxotN4uvYt2QuiQ5pVegZBKhuQ/viewform?usp=dialog

Kind regards

Sam Giandoni Office Manager